
Lockport Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 16 & 17 November 27-December 8, 2023 
 
Family and Celebrations Around the World 

INTRODUCING: Oo, Pp, Qq, Rr, star, pentagon, 15, 16 
 
Proverb: Practice Makes Progress 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
We are going to have 
new jobs to add to the 
shelves. The children 
will get to enjoy new 
letters, numbers, 
shapes and theme 
development jobs.  We 
will change the month 
to December and 
discuss the weather 
along with the 
upcoming new season. 
We will also estimate 
and graph how many 
people are in our 
family. 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will work on our 
fine motor as the 
children create 
Christmas crafts from 
around the world.  As 
always, the children 
will practice printing 
their names and work 
on readiness papers. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Double check your 
child’s back pack to 
see if they have extra 
winter clothes in 
there in case of an 
accident. 
 
Please check out the 
December newsletter 
on our website. 
 
Don’t forget to check 
and empty your 
child’s folder daily. 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Welcome December!     
 

Mrs. Yasmin and Miss Riley 


